
PUBLIC FORUM NOTICE:
WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

On May 5-7, 2015, representatives from the United States 
Department of Health and Human Services, Substance Abuse 
and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA), Center 
for Mental Health Services (CMHS), Protection and Advocacy 
for Individuals with Mental Illness (PAIMI) Program will visit  
Disability Rights Ohio, the Protection and Advocacy (P&A) System 
for the State of Ohio, in Columbus.   

SAMHSA/CMHS invites you to send written comments about 
the PAIMI Program services and activities conducted by Disability 
Rights Ohio. 

Please send your comments to SAMHSA/CMHS by e-mail to  
PAIMI@samhsa.hhs.gov or mail to:  

ATTENTION: The PAIMI Program Coordinator

SAMHSA/CMHS 

1 Choke Cherry Road, Room 2-1105

Rockville, Maryland 20857

We have the legal right of way.


